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RESOLVED: that the Academic Senate recommends that the current CSUB policy for 

re-entry students to reapply after two consecutive semesters be 
suspended temporarily to allow any undergraduate student in good 
standing who was absent from the university during the pandemic to re-
enroll without applying to the university.  The student is required to 
inform CSUB that they plan to come back. 

 
 
 
RATIONALE: the student re-entry process and the fees associated with the current 

policy creates a barrier for re-enrollment for many students affected by 
the COVID-19 pandemic and negatively impacts CSUB’s ability to meet 
key objectives in the Chancellor’s Graduation Initiative 2025. 
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